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PROGRAM NOTICE 

 

Program: Home Accessibility and Repair Program (HARP) MHN # 2024-HARP-005 

Issued by: MaineHousing, Energy and Housing Services Effective Date: 8/15/2024 

 

This MaineHousing Notice is being issued to notify CAAs there is a change to the HARP No-Cost 
Change Order requirements. The language within the HARP Guidance and the Change Order Form 
have been updated.  
 

1. Revised HARP No-Cost Change Order Pre-Approval Requirement Change 

 
HARP Guide Changes: 
 
Section B8.D (2) Changes: 
 
FROM – “No-cost Change Orders to extend a project completion date more than 30 calendar days must be pre- 
                approved by MaineHousing.” 
 
TO – “No-cost Change Orders to extend a project completion date more than 45 calendar days must be pre- 
          approved by MaineHousing.” 
 
 
HARP Change Order Form updates 

 
Removed from the HARP Application – “All Contract Extensions must be pre-approved.” 
 
Revised to the HARP Application – “All Contract Extensions exceeding 45 days must be pre-approved.” 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Notice Contact 

Kim Ferenc, Manager of Housing ▪ 207-626-4684 ▪ KFerenc@mainehousing.org 

EHS Program Officers ▪ EHSHousing@mainehousing.org 
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